
Mr. George Slad's comments to the Docket concerned Amateurs 
operating high speed, heavy weight remote piloted vehicles using 
equipment designed to operate in the Amateur Radio Service (ARS). 
He opposed allowing Spread Spectrum to be an authorized mode in the 
6 metre radio control band. 
 
I think he is correct, and that the band should be removed from the 
ARS and moved to the rules specified under Part 95 Subpart C. 
 
The interference from AM, FM, and Spread Spectrum data, voice, and 
image modes to these frequencies could cause loss of life, or 
damage to property, and these frequencies should be restricted to 
radio control only, and the equipment should be type accepted 
and require a permit from Homeland Security to further increase 
safety to the public. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Steven R. Sampson, K5OKC 
5600 SE 83rd St. 
Oklahoma City, OK  73135 


